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TO: Peter McDermott 23 October 1990
M Special Assistant Programmes

.FROM: •*• ~ Mirjam Gunz IKjl 90/183
Summit Related Activities0

SUBJECT: Summit Related Activities - follow-up

Following our meeting, I also received a request from Mr. Assadi for a
list of the participants who attended the summit related meetings that require
"thank you's". Keeping in mind our discussions and your request to inform
Richard Jolly of the follow-up to the following, I did some research and
produced the attached report on the status of "thank you's".

* Child Survival Task Force meeting;
* Background on Substantive Issues - media briefing; and
* Tidewater Group meeting.

From the attached you will see that I supplied Mr. Assadi not only with
the report identifying the participants, their participatory role, and if
action is pending, but also included other relevant materials. Since
Mr. Assadi was given a deadline of 26 October to ensure all "thank you'ff" were
sent, I produced this material as soon as was possible.

I spoke with Mr. Hossaina, Mr. Assadi's assistant, explaining the
materials and also advised him that Bob wrote to both Mr. Grant and Michael
Shower (12 October), and also to Richard Jolly (90/180, 11 October). Copies
of those are attached for you. I do not believe Bob had wanted these widely
distributed and thus copy these only to you.

Meantime, although back at my post, I am hoping to complete the RAMP and
archiving training in order to begin the final classification of files and
onward transmission to the archives which will finalize my tasks related to
the Summit.

The Summit was a challenge that I enjoyed and from which I have
learned. It is still amazing to me how these three meetings were planned,
organized and were successfully pulled off within the space of one month. In
spite of all limitations for the Summit Related Activities, I believe all
meetings were triumphant and I'm proud to have been a part of this group.

These duties also gave me the opportunity of working with you too, and I
would like to express my thanks to you for your guidance during those busy
times.


